
Alliance Française Dublin’s 

COVID-19 PROTOCOL 

For Students & General Public 

Exposure to COVID-19 is a public health risk which affects all citizens. We have 
worked hard to make sure we provide a safe environment for students, visitors, 
patrons, library users and staff. Health and safety is our utmost priority. Please read 
the following information carefully so we can protect ourselves and each other. 

This is a living document, last updated 01/05/2022 

As of May 1st 2022, all recommendations and restrictions part of our 
COVID-19 Protocol are lifted. We will continue to monitor the situation closely 
for the safety of our students and patrons.

We still encourage students to wear a mask during the class if they wish to.




